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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
H. Freiter       D. Marshall

Winter arrived swiftly this year. Although it was a chilly Halloween, nothing 
stopped the spirit and enthusiasm of the students and staff at Lockport School. 
Thank you to our leadership team for another excellent, always anticipated 
haunted hallway and for organizing another year of Let’s Scare Hunger Away. 
Thank you to Aaron’s No Frills for donating over 60 pumpkins used in our 
TAG pumpkin carving contest. There was a lot of great participation this year, 
many of the entries into the costume contest were very creative.
During the month of October, students once again participated in the Lockport 
School Enrichment program. This program happens 3 times during a selected 
month where our students are given the opportunity to choose an alternate 
interest program to participate in during the last hour of the school day. We 
were so fortunate to have Constable Paul Human join us and lead the students 
that signed up for the Lego enrichment program. Students that chose our 
outdoor enrichment program were taken by bus to the newly groomed Albert 
Beach trail. For anyone that has not heard of this hidden treasure owned by 
LSSD, there was an exciting article in the Winnipeg Free Press and a CBC 
Radio Interview. A Lancer high five to our own Mrs. Forfar who participated in 
these interviews and for guiding our students and staff on these outdoor 
adventures.
November is going to be a busy month. The grade 9s headed out into the work 
force for Take Our Kids to Work Day on November 1st. Lockport School will 
host a Remembrance Day assembly on November 9th at 11:00 am in the gym. 
All families are welcome.
Student Learning Conferences will be taking place the evening of November 
9th and the morning of November 10th. A link to School Interviews was 
emailed home so all parents/guardians could book a 10-minute appointment to 
speak with each of their child’s teachers. Report cards will be sent home to the 
parent/guardian email addresses on file Monday, December 4th.
A huge shout-out to our school volleyball teams who will be winding down 
their season with the upcoming play-offs. Volleyball Final’s Night at the Comp 
will be Tuesday, November 21st. We’re hoping to have many fans in the 
bleachers to cheer our teams to victory.
Each month we start with a monthly assembly that recognizes our students’ 
achievements. Our kids do a lot of great things, and we acknowledge those 
positive contributions during our monthly assembly.
Please remember to visit the Lockport School website for staff contact 
information and for answers to many of your questions. We strive to keep the 
news feed fresh and relevant, and the calendar published with up-to-date 
information.
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Happening in December:
- Report Cards
- Winter Break
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